
MT. WHEELER POWER, INC.                 Tenth Revised Sheet No. 8 
                                                 
Ely, Nevada                 Supersedes Ninth Revised Sheet No. 8 
 

OUTDOOR LIGHTING SERVICE   RATE CODE 
   OLS    

                        
APPLICABILITY: 
 

To all classes of customers for lighting outdoor areas.  
Lighting service will be furnished from dusk to dawn by 
Utility-owned, vertically mounted mercury vapor lamps 
supplied from Utility's 120/240 volt overhead and 
underground circuits and mounted on Utility-owned poles. 

 
RATES: 
 
                           All Night Service Per Lamp  
                           Installations Per Month Installed On: 
 

 (1)     (2)      (3) 
                             Existing        New Wood        URD 

Poles      Poles   Service 
 
 
(A)  Overhead Service: 
 
  7,000 Lumen Lamp  175W-250W90W       $ 6.608.32 
      $ 8.6610.92        $ $16.9420.00 
                  100W-HPS     $ 6.60       $ 8.66        $16.94 
  20,000 Lumen Lamp 400W-450W150W        
$11.16       $13.23        $21.52 
                  200W-HPS     $11.16       $13.23        $21.52 
 
 
SPECIAL CONDITIONS: 
 

1.  The above rates are based upon installations consisting 
of one lamp per pole.  For each additional lamp installed in 
an installation in excess of one, an additional charge per 
such lamp will be made at the existing pole rate. 

 
2.  An additional charge of $2.4560 per month will be made 
for each wood pole installed for service under this schedule 
which is in excess of the number of lamp installations 
installed. 

 
3.  An additional charge of $7.47 per month will be made for 
each 130 feet or part thereof of underground service 
required in excess of 130 feet per pole. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
EFFECTIVE DATE:  March 14, 2000October 1, 2012 
 



                 ISSUED BY:____________________________________ 
      Randy Ewell, General Manager/CEO       

             
 
 
 
MT. WHEELER POWER, INC.                Fourth Revised Sheet No. 8 
                                                 
Ely, Nevada                 Supersedes Third Revised Sheet No. 8 
 
            OUTDOOR LIGHTING SERVICE (Continued)         RATE CODE 
                                                            OLS  
                                                                 
     
SPECIAL CONDITIONS: 
 

4.  The Cooperative will, at its own expense, install, 
operate, and maintain its standard outdoor area lighting 
equipment.  Equipment shall consist of an open type fixture, 
photo-electric switch control. and a support mounted on a 
pole at which 120/240 volt service is available from 
Cooperative's overhead or underground circuits.  

 
5.  Billing for a lamp will be billed to only one account.  
Prorated billing to several accounts for one lamp or a 
combination of lamps will not be made.   

 
6.  Maintenance will normally be performed on a group or 
area basis. Individual maintenance will be done during 
regular working hours as soon a practicable, subject to 
Cooperative's operating schedules, after Customer has 
notified Cooperative of service failure.  Credit for lamp 
outages will not be allowed.  

 
7.  The Customer shall obtain proper approval for equipment 
to be located on public thoroughfares and shall obtain all 
proper permits and rights-of-way across private property. 

 
8.  A contract may be required for service hereunder for a 
minimum term of three (3) years.   

 
SPECIAL CONDITIONS: 
 

TERMS OF PAYMENT: 
 

All bills for service are due and payable upon presentation. 
In the event payment is not received by the payment due 
date, such account shall be considered past due and will be 
subject to the terms and conditions of Policy 6.6.  Bills 
shall be rendered monthly. All bills not paid by the date of 
presentation of the next bill shall be charged a late charge 
of 2% per month on the unpaid balance on such account.  The 
partial payment of any unpaid balance shall not be construed 
to mean that Mt. Wheeler is allowing a customer to defer 
payments on the account.  

 
 
 



 
 
 
EFFECTIVE DATE:  March 14, 2000October 1, 2012  
 
                 ISSUED BY:__________________________________ 

  Randy Ewell, General Manager/CEO   
  

     


